
 

Dear Parents,                                                                      
A big thankyou to FS1, FS2, Y1 and Y2 who shared 

their Christingle service in church this morning, They 

sang beautifully.                                           

We are all  officially in the Christmas zone at Skelton! 

NEXT WEEK AT A GLANCEA  
Monday Breakfast club 8am £1.20 

Y3/4 Concert 2pm 
SCSS Multisports Key Stage 1 & 2 

Tuesday Breakfast club 8am £1.20 
Y3/4 Concert 9.15am 
Year 2 Carols @ Sainsbury’s 3.20pm 
SCSS Y3/4 Football 

Wednesday Breakfast club 8am £1.20 
Y5/6 Songs around the tree 3.15pm 
442 Rec-Y2 3—4.15                                                 

Filmclub : Polar Express (U) - finish : 4.50pm 

Thursday Breakfast club 8am £1.20 
FS1 performance 10.30am & 2.15pm 
Y5/6 Carols around the tree 3.15pm 
442 Y3-Y6  3—4.15 

Friday Breakfast club 8am £1.20 
FS2 Performance 9.15am & 10.45am 
Y1 Concert  & Y6 trip to Beamish 
Running club 3pm-4pm 
SCSS Y5/6 Football/    SCSS Danceclub 
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FS1 Mrs Bateman   

 Phoebe Beckwith      Elise Hudson  

FS2 Mrs Chapman Mrs Bonas Mrs Douglas 

 Lola Frazer  Krystal Ingram Hollie Ramsay 

Y1 Mrs Sayer Miss Smith Mrs Duck 

 Angelina Antwhistle Emily Allan Daisy Simpson 

Y2 Mrs Pollitt Miss Shields Miss Bentley 

 Summer Jones Sadie Badger Martha Brayshaw 

Y3 Mr Woolf Mr Railton Mrs Cox 

 Lucy Allan Kai Skiba Max O’Hare 

Y4 Mrs Allington Miss Evans Miss Higgs 

 Grace Turner Don McLeod Emily Outhwaite 

Y5 Mrs Norris Mrs Berriman Mr Campbell 

 Olivia Rutley Abbie Marshall Owen Breckon 

Y6 Miss Theakston Mr Asquith Mrs Rowe/Miss Smith 

 Jake Grange Toni-Leigh Adamson Chloe Reynolds 

HEAD TEACHER AWARD  

for :  a good role model 

Santa Photos                                               

Santa was very impressed with our girls 

and boys manners! If you ordered any  

pictures, they will be sent home on Friday 11th. 

WHAT’S FOR LUNCH NEXT WEEK?                                                                    

Eco Warriors—National Tree Planting Week  

Our Eco Warriors and some of their friends have been very busy 

this week planting apple and pear trees in our allotment. We 

were awarded funding from the Tree Council and The Link in 

Redcar helped us plant!  

We have also planted trees on the redevelopment off the high 

street this week. A huge thank you to all of our Warriors and  

volunteers! We can wait to see our fruit grow! 

WEAR SOMETHING CHRISTMASSY ON FRIDAY 11th                                                                   

Whether it’s a Christmas hat, a tinsel necklace, Santa 

PJs or a Christmas jumper. Please join in the fun of a 

Christmas themed non uniform day. 

SAFEGUARDING YOUR CHILDREN    
We are looking forward to sharing your children’s      

performances with you next week and do hope that you can 
come along and join in the fun. 

As a result of our new E-safeguarding protocols we are 
still happy to allow you to photograph or film our 
school performances. We think that these are magical  

moments and it is lovely to have a picture to treasure.  

We do however ask that you do not post pictures of other 
children on any social networking sites. We ask you to 
be considerate of where photographs may end up and  

consider the needs of all of our children including the 
most   vulnerable. Should this request be disrespected 
we will need to reconsider our policy about photographs 

in order to safeguard our children. 

Thankyou for your support   

Attendance                                                    
The attendance for the whole school this week is 
93.9% - unfortunately this week there are no 
cookie winners! 

The Friends of SPS                               

would like to thank you for all your support 

over the last couple of weeks. Our fundraising 

totals from the Fayre and the Santa Photos 

will be on next week’s Friday Flyer. 

Christmas lunch 
will be Friday 
December 18th 

DESIGN A CHRISTMAS DECORATION 

Please send your made decoration in 
ASAP. Every entry gets a prize.     

Don’t forget your name! 


